## Linda M. Finucane

From:

Marc Laredo <are described and laredofamily@rcn.com>

Sent:

Saturday, January 31, 2015 4:19 PM

To:

Linda M. Finucane

Subject:

FW: The Atrium

Linda,

Can you circulate to the Land Use Committee.

Marc

----Original Message-----

From: Cynthia Rosenthal [mailto:cmsrosenthal@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 9:54 PM

To: jim.kaye@verizon.net Cc: mlaredo@newtonma.gov

Subject: The Atrium

Dear Jim and Marc,

As a resident of 280 Boylston Imperial Towers, and an abutter of The Atrium I am very interested about the tenant of The Atrium, called The Atrium Wellness Center. My concerns are:

- 1. The bacteria and virus will the lab be working on?
- 2. Are there dangers we should be aware of?
- 3. Are there health risks?
- 4. What company is overseeing the lab and their safety record?
- 5. Will there be safeguards and security present?
- 6. What is the means of disposing the waste?
- 7. What are the hours of work?
- 8. Will there be new traffic patterns. (One way, exits, entrances)?

Thank you in advance. I hope to be present at the hearing Feb. 3, 2015.

Cynthia S Rosenthal

When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most email is public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.